

November 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Yours Sincerely

At Shevington High School, we really value the importance of homework and its vital role in helping our students secure progress and become independent and resilient learners.

We have systems in place regarding homework and failure to hand homework in by the deadline set will automatically result in points loss and in some cases will result in a catch-up detention. This could affect the pupil's eligibility for rewards trips.

To support pupils, we are running a homework club in the library every **Thursday** evening from 3:00pm until 4:00pm. This gives students a chance to complete homework in school before they arrive home, allowing them to enjoy the evening. It also provides a quiet environment where students can work away from distractions such as mobile phones or televisions.

Should this be of interest and you would like your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to Mr Noonan in the Pastoral office. You will also need to make alternative arrangements for vour child's safe return home at 4pm.

Please also continue to monitor the homework your child completes and do not hesitate to get in touch via the pupil planner if you have any queries about your child's homework.

Mr T Noonan Pastoral Manager – Year 7		
×		
Homework Club 2017/18		
Pupil's Name:	Form: _	
give permission for my child to attend Homework Club every Thursday in the Library from 3-4pm.		
I have made alternative transport arrangements for my child's safe return home.		
Signed:	_ Parent/Guardian	Date:

Please return to Mr Noonan in the Pastoral Office

SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB Tel: 01257 400990

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk Teaching & Leadership

designated by National College for

National Support School



facebook.com/shevingtonhigh

